SCARECEOL
T TRAIL ol

20™ TO 28™ SEPTEMBER Z0Z25

The theme this year is games!

We are looking for members of the community to make and host
'E‘ scarecrows. Anything from board games to computer games...let
faii m your imagination go wild!

This year the scarecrows will be on display for a week with maps on
sale at Wootton Bassett Infants' School on Saturday 20th
September. The trail can then be completed at any point over the
week (especially if the weather isn't as kind to us this year).

If you are interested in making a scarecrow we would love to hear
from you! All we ask is for you to email two ideas for your
scarecrow and the location at which it would be hosted to

rwbscarecrowtrail@outlook.com. This helps us to plan the route

and ensure there are no duplicates. If you would like to make one
but perhaps don't live in the vicinity of the Infants' School we
would be happy to find someone to host it for you! ..

ou woul"ke any further information, pleas

email!
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